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No: 316/2012 
 
Date: 23rd May 2012 
 

 

ISSUE OF COMMAND PAPER ON NO-SMOKING LEGISLATION 

 

An Act to prohibit smoking in certain public places, premises and in public service 
vehicles to be cited as the Smoke-Free Environment Act 2012, has been drafted, 
together with a Bill to amend the Public Health Act, which provides additional 
discounts in certain cases following the commencement of the Smoke-Free 
Environment Act, 2012. 
 
A draft Bill for the Smoke-Free Environment Act 2012 has been published today as a 
Command Paper and the public are invited to provide observations and comment in 
a process of consultation. 
 
All comments on Command Papers should be sent by e-mail to 
command.papers@gibraltar.gov.gi or delivered to Command Papers Consultation, 
C/O Darrien Ramos, Ministry of Education, Financial Services, Gaming, 
Telecommunications & Justice, Suite 771, Europort, Gibraltar no later than 14 days 
after the date the Command Paper is published on the Laws of Gibraltar website 
http://www.gibraltarlaws.gov.gi/ 
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